Livia Kekwick

From:

Sent: Sunday, 12 December 2021 11:57 PM

To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches

Subject: Subject line for be “DA2021/1620 Harbord Hotel”
Categories: NBLPP

I'm Natalie Cameron,

of 2/28 Moore Rd Freshwater 2096.

I've lived here with my children for 12 years.

My experience has been a positive one since the new hotel owners took over. Previously | could here the music from inside the pub
however since the upgraded glazing | no longer hear anything from inside the venue.

I have noticed the massive upgrade in security, as there's been many people leaving bottles on my front wall, urinating on my front
lawn & causing dramas in the past, but since the new Owners, | see security patrols most nights, and many times a night on the wknds.
They move on the drunk and disruptive people, even when they aren't from the Hilton. They really look after the community &
neighbours.

As far as the noise/music goes, it's so much quieter after the double windows were put in. The neighbours have louder music most
wknds.

Freshwater has always had the pub/hotel here, it's not Manly, but it's a family/dog/community friendly place to eat, relax, unwind &
socialise.

COVID has shown us how much we need a place like HH to feel like we have place to have a laugh & a drink & catchup with friends.
Every 5th house is renovating most of the time, so the noise will be no difference.

We finally just got a IGA SuperMart after 3yrs, and now we need this HH upgrade for the community. It's all we have close to our home
for a fun-filled place to eat, relax, end the day, start the wknd off or chill with the locals

Freshwater needs this upgrade & I live right across the road & welcome the changes & hope to see the future HH.

I nominate Sam Hamdan from 23/30 Moore Road Freshwater, to speak on my behalf at the planning meeting.





